HILLSIDE

Closing and Delaved Opening Polic

Announcements regarding school delays and cancellations will be posted by 6:30am on
the day of the delay / closing on Hillside's website and on the following TV channels:
WBZ 4, NBC 7, and WCVB 5.

In the case of inclement weather, if school has not been delayed or cancelled, it is
ultimately the parents' decision whether or not to bring their son to school.

If weather significantly worsens after school has already begun for the day, parents of day
students may excuse their son early and must inform the Dean of Students, Tanner
Church, tchurch@hillsideschool.net or 508-303-2048 of their estimated pick-up time.
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